
 

Mrs Madden’s Class News 
Friday 6th June 2025 

 
 

It was wonderful to greet the children back on Monday 
morning! They were all full of excitement sharing their 
half term news.  We enjoyed looking at the adventures 
some of you shared on Tapestry. 

On Tuesday we enjoyed a ‘Caroline from St Michael’s 
and All Angels church’ assembly. Our children sung 
their hearts out with some familiar favourites!  

We’ve been busy learning  
about odd and even  
numbers in Maths this week.   
We have been very impressed  
with Reception AND Nursery!  
Great work, everyone! 
 

In the coming weeks, Reception will go through to 
Year1/2 for story and singing sessions and they’ll have 
opportunities to mix with their ‘soon to be’ Year 2 
classmates.  We plan to enjoy what’s left of Reception 
in the meantime!   

Of course, we are preparing our Nursery children to 
transition to Reception - exciting times all around! 

We look forward to our ‘Science Learn with Me’ on 
Tuesday morning, 9am. 

Have a lovely weekend!  

Mrs Madden  ☺ 

 

 


